
Dear FID Community,

I hope you and your family are having a wonderful holiday
weekend!

Don't forget Giving Tuesday!

Blessings,

Rabbi Joshua
 

                         

 

https://secure.givelively.org/donate/friends-in-deed/giving-tuesday-support-our-vulnerable-neighbors


As always, we can only operate with your help!

Our thanks to Mayor Tornek, Ralph's, and Food for Less 
for the gift of 50 turkeys and bags of Thanksgiving 

groceries for our clients!

http://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/donate/


Gearing up for Operation Gobbler last weekend - the 
whole upper floor of FID house was filled with bags of 

Thanksgiving groceries!

And here are some of the people who made it 
happen - our thanks to Pasadena Jaycees!



More turkey shenanigans with friends from Pasadena 
Jaycees

Our thanks to Congresswoman Judy Chu for her donation 
of turkeys for our Pantry families



Our Women's Room Thanksgiving party. Thanks to 
First Lutheran Church for hosting, and to the Church 

of Ascension for providing all the food, 11th year in a row!

Just some of the fruits and vegetables arriving at the Pantry 
for the Thanksgiving rush!



Juan and Liz from Cruise Pasadena with a truck full of 
Pantry "gold list" items.

This is always a moving occasion - please join us!



Don't forget holiday shopping at Ten Thousand Villages. 
In order for 15% of your purchase to be donated to 
us, don't forget to mention our name when you get 

to the checkout!

 

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsInDeedPasadena/
https://twitter.com/FID_Pasadena
https://www.linkedin.com/company/1750728
https://www.instagram.com/fid_pasadena/ 

